
 
 

 

      

   September 3, 2024 
 
President Al Lazar called the meeting to order & led us in the Pledge of Allegiance 
Rod Booker – “God Bless America” 
Jeff Balzer – Invocation 
Mark Barnhart – 28 members present and one guest, Paul Barsoum hosted by Adib  
Colton Hearn – Happy Bucks ($53 collected) 
  
 
 
 

 

Dr. Rose-Marie Musika 

 

 

 

We had the pleasure of having Dr. Rose-Marie Musika as our presenting 

speaker today. She is the senior scientist at 

Powdermill Nature Reserve, located in Rector, PA. It was established in 1956 as the field station for research 

for the 

Carnegie Museum of Natural History. The Mellon and Scaife Families 

donated 1,160 acres of land to help get this established. It now offers 

more than 2,200 acres of woodlands, streams, fields, and ponds for 

research.  The Powdermill was once only available to scientists but 

has opened to the general public. They offer various tours, workshops, 

field trips, hiking trails, and more. Consider visiting this lovely gem located “in our backyard.” 

 

 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
September 13- Rotary Club of Greensburg Golf Outing 
 If you are able to volunteer the day of the event, please 
 Contact either Jeff Balzer or Colton Hearn 
The Back to School Bash in partnership with the Greensburg 
 Volunteer Fire Dept. was financed with $1,016.50 from 
 Happy Bucks!!! 
 


